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REQUEST FOR A PHOTO OR A VIDEO CLIP DURING THE CONDUCT OF
SCHOOL LIBRARY PROFILING

To:

1

Schools Division Office
Schools Division Superintendent
All Others Concerned

Relative to Memorandum BLR-2023-11-1620 titled “Request for a Photo and

or a Video Clip During the Conduct of School Library Profiling” dated November 3,

2023, the Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR) is preparing for the Department of
Education’s (DepEd) first National Search for Most Functional Public School

Libraries and will launch the activity during the “GAWAD TEODORA ALONSO 2023:
S™ National Competition on Storybook Writing” on November 23, 2023.

2.

one photo or video clip (40 seconds maximum duration) of the conduct of school

In this connection, Schools Division Offices (SDOs) are requested to submit

library profiling activity. Kindly submit the said photo or video clip on November 8,

2023

through

email

blr.Irgad@deped.gov.ph.

3.

marlon.ompoc@deped.gov.ph

Supervisor, CLMD through car.clmd@deped.gov.ph.

4,

Memorandum is directed.

CLMD/JPA/fbb/

For the Regional Direc

copy

Immediate and widest dissemination of and compliance with this

furnish

For inquiries or concerns, please contact Jennifer P. Ande, Chief Education

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO, EdD CESO III

Director IV /Regional Director

ILLO, CESO V

Director IIT / Assistant Regional Dire%%

DefiED

Address: DepEd-CAR Complex, Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet, 2601

Telephone No: (074) 422 - 1318
Email Address: car@deped.gov.ph

n DepEd Tayo Cordillera

@ https://depedcar.ph
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MEMORANDUM
BLR-2023-11- 1620
FOR : REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
THROUGH : REGIONAL LR SUPERVISORS

SDO RS
FROM : ARIZ N ACAY D. CAWILAN

Di or IV
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR A PHOTO AND OR A VIDEOCLIP DURING THE

CONDUCT OF SCHOOL LIBRARY PROFILING

DATE : November 3, 2023

The Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR) is preparing for the Department of
Education’s (DepEd) first National Search for Most Functional Public School
Libraries and we will launch this activity during the “GAWAD TEODORA ALONSO
2023: 5t National Competition on Storybook Writing” on November 23, 2023 in
a venue in Davao City.

In this connection, we are humbly requesting the respective Schools Division Offices
(SDOs) to submit one photo or a video clip (40 seconds maximum duration) of the
conduct of school library profiling activity. Please use the name of the Region_SDO
as its filename. The said photo/ video clip will be used in the making of the video
presentation for the said search. We would appreciate receiving these photos/
videoclips from the regional librarians on or before November 9, 2023,

For any query or clarification, kindly contact Mr. Marlon G. Ompoc, Librarian II of
the BLR-Quality Assurance Division at marlon.ompod@deped.gov.ph copy furnish

blr.lrga .gov.ph or contact him at telephone numbers (02) 8631-9294 or
8634-1054.

Thank you for your support to BLR on this activity.
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